
Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had a very busy and fun couple of weeks 

with World Book Day and  Science Week.  

The highlight of last week was our  celebration of 

World Book Day! Thank you so much to parents and 

carers for putting so much effort into helping the  

children dress up for the day and finding them their 

silly hat! Everyone really  enjoyed our guest poet, 

Paul Jenkins who conducted workshops with all    

classes. Paul really enthused everyone about poetry 

and was so complimentary about our children,    

praising their ideas and creativity.  

Science week has also been a great success with Pro-

fessor Hope from Hemington Village visiting Classes 2 

and 3 to share his microscopes and show us lots of 

creepy crawlies magnified lots. Class 3 really  enjoyed 

his talk and all wrote him some letters to thank him 

for coming in. They  also sketched some magnified 

creatures for him. Yesterday we went to deliver them 

and ended up with a tour of his pond where some of 

us go to hold a newt.  A science shop has been run 

daily (and efficiently) by our Pupil Leadership Team.    

I will let you know how much has been raised next 

newsletter 

Thank-you for those who attended parents evening. 

Miss Timbrell has contacted Class 1 parents to        

organise phonecalls for hers and Miss Kalsi will do the 

same on Monday.  

Finally we are looking forward to a fun filled time 

next week with Easter Craft afternoon, auditions for 

the show, a band performance, house point winners 

and pizza party winners. What a way to end our half 

term.  

I hope you all have a great weekend. 

Mrs Reay, Miss Timbrell and the Hemington Team. 

        World Book Day 

     3rd March 

 

 

Science Week 

 



 

HEMINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL EXPECTATIONS 

You may have heard your children speak about our 

school expectations or noticed that they have received a           

certificate for RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY or READINESS. 

We are very proud of all the children at Hemington for 

trying their best and ensuring that they are at all times; 

Respectful of themselves and others 

Responsible for their learning and behaviour 

Ready to engage in learning and to do their best. 

 

A Big Thank-you Goes to Hemington Parish 

Council.  

They have paid for two traffic signs outside of 

school which will help to keep our children 

SAFE.  

School Dinner Menu                                                        

From Monday  18th March we will be choosing from the 

Week  2  menu. 

The new menu after the Easter holidays  

has been emailed. 

 

Stars of the week  

 

Class 1: Adeline for her excellent writing.  

Class1: Isaac for his excellent phonics and reading skills.  

Class 2: Finley for his excellent homework and attitude to 

learning.  

Class 2: Beatrice for such a positive attitude towards her          

learning. 

Class 3:  Tommy for fabulous geographical language and 

work.  

Class 3: Phoenix for consistently working hard and showing 

kindness. 

They will be displayed proudly on our ‘hall of fame‘ wall 

opposite the library. Photos on FACEBOOK Hemington 

Primary. 

I  WONDER WHO HAS THE POSTCARDS THIS WEEK?                                                   

Parents are welcome 

to attend school for 

our Easter event on 

Tuesday 

19th March! 

 

Refreshments will be 

available at 1.15  

Followed by     

crafting with your     

children in the 

classrooms! 

Dat 

 
 Dates for Your Diary! 

SOAR ARE OUR HOUSE-

POINT WINNERS AND CAN 

COME IN NON-UNIFORM 

ON WED 20TH MARCH. 

PLEASE BRING A BOARD GAME 

Friday 22nd March — Hemington Band                  

Performance to their  family at 2.30 

Monday 8th April—INSET Day.  

Tuesday 9th April—children return to school. 

Friday 19th April– Meetings offered to all    

parents with children who have additional 

needs.  

Monday 22nd April– Shakespeare Week. Class 

2 and 3 children engaged in  activities to      

celebrate his birthday.  


